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WELCOME TO THE SHCC LISTSERV

The SHCC LISTSERV provides updates on important time- sensitive information about the 

administration of your Section 8 HAP Contract and other items of interest released by HUD.


                                        

Sent: Friday, June 10, 2011 11:39 AM
To: UpdateSHCC
Subject: SHCC ListServ #109 - Quarterly Reminder - Important HUD Refinance Option


HUD has asked SHCC to pass on the following important information.



REFINANCE WITH FHA’S 223F MORTGAGE INSURANCE PROGRAM

HUD encourages owners of Project-Based Section 8 properties to consider refinancing using FHA’s 223f mortgage insurance program <http://www.hud.gov/offices/hsg/mfh/progdesc/purchrefi223f.cfm>.

Refinancing to a lower interest rate can improve a property’s financial position, or be used to fund needed repairs.

For more information, contact:

*   Ft. Worth Office (North Texas & New Mexico) – Charlotte Mitchell – (817) 978-5797

*   San Antonio Office (Central Texas, Rio Grande Valley, & Southern Gulf Coast) – Todd Dapilmoto –    

    (210) 475-6800 

*   Houston Office – (Greater Houston & North Gulf Coast) – Crystal Rienth – (713) 718- 3156

*   Little Rock Office (Arkansas) – June Clark – (501) 918-5723

*   New Orleans Office (Louisiana) – Art Wells or Ty Harris – (504) 671-3791
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